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Crews continue constructing the bridge in preparation for another concrete  
placement in two weeks.
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Crews placing concrete for the retaining wall support system where the Jurupa Road west underpass is being constructed. 
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PROGRESS UPDATE 
•	 BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM  Crews continue 

to work on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge 
support system and the retaining wall support 
systems for the Jurupa Road underpass.   

•	 STORM WATER PUMP STATION Contractors 
are working on the exterior walls with a  
concrete placement scheduled for Monday, 
Sept. 12 at 6 a.m. Watch for trucks entering 
and exiting the job site on Felspar Street.  

•	 UTILITY WORK Continues at business center 
driveways on Felspar Street. BUSINESS ACCESS 
REMAINS OPEN, please  
follow no parking notices. 


